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BY COURIER 
 
April 17, 2013 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2012-0137 - Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. 2013 Revenue Requirement and rates 
Application – Update to Exhibit I, Tab 1, Schedule 15 

 
I am attaching ten (10) paper copies of an update to Exhibit I, Tab 1, Schedule 15. 

This Interrogatory Response relates to the provision of a CDM program to Remotes customers.  At 
initial draft of the response, details of the OPA program were not known.  Midway through the 
Interrogatory’s response period, the OPA subsequently announced a program.  Other relevant responses 
were changed to reflect this announcement.  Exhibit I, Tab 1, Schedule 15 was overlooked at the time 
but has been corrected here. 

This update has been filed electronically using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 

Sincerely, 

 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY SUSAN FRANK 

 

Susan Frank 

 

Attach. 
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Ontario Energy Board (Board Staff) INTERROGATORY #15 List 1 1 

 2 

Community Relations - OM&A 3 

 4 

Reference: 5 

• Exhibit C1 / 2 / 5 / p. 2 6 

• Exhibit A / 16 / 1 / Appendix B 7 

 8 

Interrogatory 9 

 10 

Does Remotes expect that the OPA will develop its programs for delivery during the test 11 

year, and if so, does this affect the amount that Remotes would require in its revenue 12 

requirement request? 13 

 14 

Response 15 

 16 

The OPA announced an Aboriginal Conservation Program on March 25, 2013. Based on 17 

previous discussions with the OPA, Remotes believes that any programs that the OPA 18 

develops for remote communities should focus on community energy planning.  19 

Remotes’ program to make energy efficient products available in the communities will 20 

continue to be required. Remotes and the OPA have initiated discussions to determine 21 

how to coordinate the two programs.  Remotes believes its program will continue to be 22 

required.  Remotes does not anticipate a change in the amount of funding requested at 23 

this time.  24 
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